
 

THE HARPURSVILLE CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT HELD A SPECIAL 

DISTRICT MEETING TO VOTE ON A DISTRICT-WIDE CAPITAL PROJECT 

ON TUESDAY, JUNE 19, 2012 AT THE W. A. OLMSTED ELEMENTARY 

SCHOOL 

 

District Clerk, Darlene M. Noyes, opened the polls at 

1:30 p.m. 

 

District Clerk, Darlene M. Noyes, closed the polls at 
9:00 p.m. 

 

The results of the vote were 75 voting yes and 26 

voting no.   

 

The Capital Project receives voter approval. 
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Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

Darlene M. Noyes 

District Clerk 

 

 


